safety recalls

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Mr. Van Denzen, 10/3/2005 3:45:40 PM

Thank you for your inquiry. Your Model 600 was produced in 1964 and should be inspected for a trigger recall if you do not have a "V" stamped on the trigger.

We suggest taking or sending your firearm to a Remington Authorized Repair Center or our factory for evaluation.

You can locate your nearest repair center by visiting the Repair Information Center in our Support Section and salecting your model and state:

http://www.remington.com/repairsvc/ModelSelection.asp

To view more information on this safety message, go to:

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_Program/remington_safety.htm

Customer (Randy Van Denzen) 9/29/2005 1:17:58 PM I recently inherited a Remington, model 600, bolt action, 308 Winchester caliber rifle. When I took to Gander Mountain in Appleton, WI to have some trigger work done, the gunsmith said there was a safety recall on my rifle back in the early 70's due to an accidental discharge even with the safety on. He cautioned me to be very, very careful with this rifle. Is this true and if so is it still repairable and what do I need to do? The serial number on my rifle is 13901:

Thanks for any help you can provide.

Randy Van Denzen 920.867.3633

